THE CONSOLIDATED SCHOOL DISTRICT OF AIKEN COUNTY
AIKEN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION
SPECIAL CALLED MEETING
JULY 7, 2020

The Aiken County Board of Education met for the Special Called Meeting Board Wark
Study on Tuesday, July 7, 2020, at the District Office, 1000 Brookhaven Drive, Aiken, at
6:00 p.m. Print and broadcast news media were notified of the time, date, and place of

this meeting.

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:
Mr. Keith Liner, Chairman
Mr. Dwight Smith, Vice-Chairman
Dr. John Bradley
Mr. Jason Crane
Ms. Patrice Rhinehart-Jackson
Mrs. Sandra Shealey
Mr. Brian Silas

BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT:
Mr. Barry Moulton
Mr. Cameron Nuessle

STAFF MEMBERS PRESENT:
Mr. King Laurence, Superintendent
Mr. Tray Traxler, Chief Financial Officer
Mrs. Jeanie Glover, Chief Officer of Instruction
Mrs. Jennifer Hart, Director of Human Resource
Mrs. Merry Glenne Piccolino, Director of Communications
Mrs. Julie Revelle, Executive Director
of Elementary Schools
Mrs. Phyllis Gamble, Executive Director
of Middle Schools
Mr. Berkley Postell, Executive Director
of High Schools
Ms. LaToya Wiley, Interim Director of Special Programs
Mr. Mike Rosier, Communications Coordinator
Mrs. Kim Chriswell, Administrative Assistant
to Superintendent/Board of Education

A-00



THE CONSOLIDATED SCHOOL DISTRICT OF AIKEN COUNTY
OFFICIAL MINUTES - JULY 7, 2020
Page 2 of 2

Chairman Liner called the special called meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. and welcomed

those in attendance.

¢ UPDATE FROM BACK TO SCHOOL TASK FORCE: Mr. Laurence and members
of the District's Back to School Task Force presented a power point presentation
regarding the 2020-2021 school year and the COVID19 Pandemic.

Chairman Liner thanked everyone in attendance and the Administration and Staff for their

hard work.

Mr. Smith MOVED to adjourn the meeting; SECONDED by Dr. Bradley. The meeting
adjourned at 9:15 p.m.

Submitted by: Kim Chriswell
APPROVED:



